CADOTT VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES
FEBRUARY 19, 2024

The Finance Committee met at 6:15 p.m. to audit the bills.

   The regular meeting of the Cadott Village Board was called to order by President Randy Kuehni. Trustees present: Bart Chapek, Terry Licht, Les Liptak, Todd Seeley, Eric Weiland, and Nicole Whipp Sime. Absent: none. Public Present: Brian Chapman (Cedar Corp.), Jeremy Kenealy (DPW), Jordan Kallbreier, Catie Lein, and Ginna Young (Reporter). The next regular Board meeting will be March 4, 2024 at 6:30 p.m.
   A motion was made by Licht and seconded by Weiland to approve the minutes of the February 5, 2024 Board meeting. MC.
   A motion was made by Chapek and seconded by Licht to approve the bills dated February 19, 2024. Motion by roll call. MC.
   A motion was made by Weiland and seconded by Seeley to approve any additional monthly bills. MC.
   A motion was made by Liptak and seconded by Weiland to move forward with all three closed sessions appropriate with the topic and continue on with planned. MC.
   A motion was made by Liptak and seconded by Chapek to approve Provisions Health drug and alcohol testing. MC. 
   Jordan Kallbeier and Catie Lein were present to discuss a complaint. Liptak stated to forgo any public comment and set up a Police Committee meeting.
   Whipp Sime stated there was a Library Committee meeting. The library purchased books and shelves. There are no updates on the building project. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]   Clerk Bruhn stated there has been comments about GFL not splitting the garbage and recycling. Bruhn talked to GFL and they stated they have a split bodied truck where everything gets dumped into one bin but the driver has a lever to split the garbage or recycling into the correct section in the truck. 
   A motion was made by Chapek and seconded by Weiland to adjourn. MC.




									April Bruhn, Clerk
    
